Subject: Re: Invitation to Media District BID Business Watch Meeting, 02.09.16, 12noon to 1pm
From: Jim Omahen

Date: 02/03/2016 01:00 PM

To: Sherry Bonanno

CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Thanks Sherry and glad you can attend. These meetings are informal and mostly involve discussion relating to BID safety and cleaning
issues. There will be free parking available in the Television Center parking structure just across from 6311 Romaine St. (validations are
give out at the meeting). Enter parking structure from either Cahuenga or from Cole.

Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA 90038

Ph 323.860.0088

Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Sherry Bonanno <sabonanno@gmail.com>

Date: Wednesday, February 3, 2016 at 12:58 PM

To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Media District BID Business Watch Meeting, 02.09.16, 12noon to 1pm

Hi Jim,

| think this is the meeting you and Lisa mentioned when we had our meeting. | am planning on attending as is Chris and | hope Aarin, one
of our other board members, will be back in town and able to attend. Sarah may be able, but has to move a prior commitment. | will
confirm for sure by the end of the week. Do we need to car pool?

Thanks

Sherry

On Wed, Feb 3, 2016 at 11:14 AM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Attention all:

This comes to you as an invitation to a Media District BID Business Watch meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 9th, 12noon to
1pm. The meeting will be held at the Television Center, 6311 Romaine St., LA 90038. A light lunch will be available.

Please RSVP if you will be attending and for parking (fyi, there will only be a limited number of parking spaces available).

Thank you.

Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA 90038

Ph 323.860.0088

Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org



